
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  
MONDAY, JANUARY 31, 2022 

 

College Visits: The colleges listed below will be visiting Lake Central this week. You can meet with their 

representatives after school in the Library. 

 Monday, January 31: Purdue Northwest 

 Thursday, February 3: Prairie State College 

Best Buddies Meeting: Best Buddies will be having a meeting right after school on Tuesday, February 1, in the 

South Cafeteria. It will go until 3 p.m. 

Junior Class Cabinet Meeting: There will be a Junior Class Cabinet meeting after school on Tuesday, February 

1, in room E120. 

FCCLA Meeting: There will be an FCCLA meeting after school on Wednesday, February 2, in room D205 to 

discuss State Conference. Any interested members should plan on attending or see Mrs. Schmidt for additional 

information. 

HACC Open House: They will be an open house from 4-7 p.m. on Wednesday, February 2, from 4 - 7 p.m. at the 

Hammond Area Career Center. All interested students and parents are welcome to attend to learn what the Career 

Center is all about. It is a great time to meet program instructors and ask any questions you may have pertaining to 

the school and the programs. 

GSA Meeting: The next meeting GSA meeting will be after school on Thursday, February 3. 

Rune Magazine: Interested in sharing your creativity? The Rune magazine offers you an opportunity! Anything you 

can visually document, for example writing, visual art, or skills you can document through a video, can be turned in 

for inclusion into the Rune Creative Arts Magazine. All submissions are by Friday, April 1. Find a Rune poster in 

the hallway and scan the QR code, or see Ms. Yaeger in room C227 for more information. 

Senior T-shirts: If you missed your chance to purchase a senior shirt first semester, there is a very limited quantity 

available for purchase in Ms. Peda's room, C310. You can come before or after school to purchase a shirt for $10. 

Very limited quantities and sizes; when they are gone, they're gone, no customization options are available. This is 

your last chance to buy the Class of ‘22 senior shirt. 

 


